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May 7, 2013 
 
 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Blvd., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 
 
 
RE: Docket No. 13-035-53 In the Matter of the Notice of an Optional New Application 

Process for the New Homes Program, Rocky Mountain 
Power Demand-Side Management 

 
Dear Data Request Response Center: 
 
  On April 4, 2013, PacifiCorp (“Company”), d/b/a Rocky Mountain Power filed an 
Optional New Application Process for the New Homes Demand Side Management Program 
("Program").  The Utah Division of Public Utilities ("Division") and the Utah Office of 
Consumer Services ("Office") reviewed the application and represent the Company's proposed 
Program application process changes are needed to improve Program cost effectiveness.  Both 
the Division and the Office recommend the Commission approve the Company's proposed 
Program application process. 
 
  Based on the Division's and the Office's recommendations, the Commission 
approves the Company's Optional New Application Process for the New Homes Program as 
filed. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
D#243891

 


